
What a Week!
News of October 29

This week we really enjoyed Halloween! 
Next week’s theme is fall and leaves plus the letter I 
and number 10. STEAM team will focus on those leaves 
and ink blots, plus more!

Halloween
 at RPC

We will be answering the 
door on the Scottswood 
side of the building from 
3:00 - 6:00 pm with chili, 
mac-n-cheese, bread 
and toy treats. 

If you’d like to bring us a 
treat, we’re collecting 
canned goods for the 
Little Food Pantry. 

We hope to see you and 
your families! 

Last call for Scholastic book 
orders!

You can order online at  
https://orders.scholastic.com/Y
JCJK

RPC preschool receives free 
books with each order that is 
placed. 

November 17 we will have a 
Feast of Friends. You’re invited 
to bring 20 small portions of a 
favorite food to share. 

https://orders.scholastic.com/YJCJK
https://orders.scholastic.com/YJCJK

